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Dear FNU Family

Wishing you all a truly Happy Diwali! 

DIWALI
Vice-Chancellor’s

As we celebrate Diwali, the festival of lights, I extend my heartfelt wishes to you all for a joyous 
and prosperous celebration with your family and loved ones. Diwali is a time of reflection, 
renewal, and hope. It reminds us that no matter how dark the path may seem, light always finds 
a way to shine through, bringing with it the promise of new beginnings and brighter days ahead.
To our students, who are diligently preparing for your Semester 2 final exams, I encourage you 
to let the spirit of Diwali inspire you in your academic journey. Just as Diwali signifies the 
triumph of good over evil, it also symbolises the victory of perseverance over challenges. I know 
that the pressure of exams can sometimes feel overwhelming but remember that every step 
you take brings you closer to your goals. Trust in your hard work, believe in your potential and 
continue to push forward with determination.
As you light your diyas this Diwali, let them be a symbol of the light within you—your 
knowledge, your aspirations, and your dreams. FNU is here to support you, and together, we will 
continue to weave and create a brighter future for all. May the festival of lights bring you peace, 
success, and endless opportunities to achieve your dreams.
To allow our staff and students time to travel and help their families prepare for the Festival of 
Lights, the University will close on 1:00pm on Thursday, 31 October 2024.
Wishing you all a blessed and safe Diwali!


